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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR, REQUESTING THAT 
THE CHAIR OF THE CAM CIRCULATE THE DOCUMENT REFERRING TO 
THE INTERNATIONAL MEETINGS OF THE QUITO PROCESS ON 
HUMAN MOBILITY OF VENEZUELAN CITIZENS IN THE REGION

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND HUMAN MOBILITY

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR

TO THE OAS IN WASHINGTON D.C.

Note No. 4 - 3 - 058/2019

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Colombia, in its capacity as Chair of the Committee on Migration Issues (CAM), and has the honor to refer to the three international meetings of the Quito Process on Human Mobility of Venezuelan Citizens in the Region, which serve as an example of South-South cooperation on migration, refuge, and human mobility in general.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the OAS wishes to refer to document No.A/73/874, which gives an account of the declarations and roadmaps of the Quito Process meetings, and further requests the Chair of the CAM to officially distribute it among the member states.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the CAM renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 19, 2019

To the 

Chair of the Committee on Migration Issues

Washington, D.C.


To access the document containing information on the international meetings of the Quito Process on Human Mobility of Venezuelan Citizens in the region, please click on the following link: 

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2019/CIDRP02643S01-1.pdf
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